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The Selected Poems of Donald Hall Mar 01 2020 The essential poems, selected by Donald Hall:
“The hard-won achievement of a lifetime”(Wall Street Journal)
Selected Poems Jul 29 2022 One hundred and fifty-six poems, grouped by theme, are
accompanied by drawings, oils, and watercolors by the poet
Selected Poems Nov 20 2021 Poems deal with myth, nature, envy, freedom, individuality, art,
and love
Selected Poems of Robert Creeley, 1945–2005 Apr 01 2020 "Here is Creeley at his skillfully
selected best: full of the melodies of plain speech, concise yet resonant with
emotion."—Juliana Spahr, author of This Connection of Everyone with Lungs "So fantastically
simple and so satisfyingly complicated, these poems band together like the days in 'One Day':
'One day after another-/ perfect./ They all fit.'"—John Ashbery "Beautifully edited by Ben
Friedlander with tenderness, intelligence, and care. A superb selection, well-introduced.
Selected Poems provides a great sense of the range of Creeley's accomplishment—these poems
among the most important of our time—a way of writing with the hesitations and grace of a newfound line, thinking informed by sources from Emily Dickinson to Charlie Parker. Selected
Poems is at once a tribute to Creeley, a perfect introduction for new readers, and a valuable
distillation for those who have already acquired a taste for Creeley's poetry. The perfect
assembly to and for one so fond of saying 'onward.' We can now go onward with these selected
poems, onward with these well-chosen words, with thanks to Robert Creeley and to Ben
Friedlander."—Hank Lazer, author of The New Spirit "Benjamin Friedlander, himself a fine poetcritic and a great connoisseur of Creeley's poetry, has put together a superb
selection."—Marjorie Perloff "An excellent selection and introduction. It is an edition that
acknowledges work that has defined the poet's career while offering a new narrative for the
entire oeuvre. It will join UC Press's distinguished and definitive editionsof postwar poetry
and will provide us all with a summary guide to Creeley's best work."—Michael Davidson "In a
quiet moment I hear Bob pause where I never would have expected it. Such resolve. Such heart.
And an ear to reckon with. No truly further American poem without his."—Clark Coolidge,
author of Counting on Planet Zero
I Feb 09 2021 A Finalist for the 2019 National Book Award for Poetry In Derricotte’s own
words: “How do you gain access to the power of parts of yourself you abhor, and make them
sing with beauty, tenderness, and compassion? This is the record of fifty years of victories
in the reclamation of a poet's voice.” The story of Toi Derricotte is a hero's odyssey. It is

the journey of a poetic voice that in each book earns her way to home, to her own commanding
powers. I, New and Selected Poems shows the reader both the closeness of the enemy and the
poet's inherent courage, inventiveness, and joy. It is a record of one woman's response to
the repressive and fracturing forces around the subjects of race, class, color, gender, and
sexuality. Each poem is an act of victory as they find their way through the repressive
forces to speak with both beauty and truth. This collection features more than thirty new
poems as well as selections from five of Derricotte's previous published books of poetry.
Complete Poems and Selected Letters of John Keats May 15 2021 'I think I shall be among the
English Poets after my death,' John Keats soberly prophesied in 1818 as he started writing
the blankverse epic Hyperion. Today he endures as the archetypal Romantic genius who explored
the limits of the imagination and celebrated the pleasures of the senses but suffered a
tragic early death. Edmund Wilson counted him as 'one of the half dozen greatest English
writers,' and T. S. Eliot has paid tribute to the Shakespearean quality of Keats's greatness.
Indeed, his work has survived better than that of any of his contemporaries the devaluation
of Romantic poetry that began early in this century. This Modern Library edition contains all
of Keats's magnificent verse: 'Lamia,' 'Isabella,' and 'The Eve of St. Agnes'; his sonnets
and odes; the allegorical romance Endymion; and the five-act poetic tragedy Otho the Great.
Presented as well are the famous posthumous and fugitive poems, including the fragmentary
'The Eve of Saint Mark' and the great 'La Belle Dame sans Merci,' perhaps the most
distinguished literary ballad in the language. 'No one else in English poetry, save
Shakespeare, has in expression quite the fascinating felicity of Keats, his perception of
loveliness,' said Matthew Arnold. 'In the faculty of naturalistic interpretation, in what we
call natural magic, he ranks with Shakespeare.'
Gary Soto Jun 27 2022 A collection of poems describing the experiences of Mexican Americans
in California
Selected Poems Sep 26 2019 `Verlaine, possessed by the madnesses of love, brimming over with
desires and prayers, the rebel railing against the complacent platitudes of society, of love,
of language'. Jean Rousselot Verlaine ranks alongside Baudelaire, Mallarmé, and Rimbaud as
one of the most outstanding poets of late nineteenth-century France whose work is associated
with the early Symbolists, the Decadents, and the Parnassiens. Remarkable not only for his
delicacy and exquisitely crafted verse, Verlaine is also the poet of strong emotions and
appetites, with an unrivalled gift for the sheer music of poetry, and an inventive approach
to its technique. This bilingual edition provides the most comprehensive selection of his
poetry yet, offering some 170 poems in lively and fresh translations and providing a lucid
introduction which illuminates Verlaine's poetic form within the context of French
Impressionism and the poetry of sensation. Parallel text ABOUT THE SERIES: For over 100 years
Oxford World's Classics has made available the widest range of literature from around the
globe. Each affordable volume reflects Oxford's commitment to scholarship, providing the most
accurate text plus a wealth of other valuable features, including expert introductions by
leading authorities, helpful notes to clarify the text, up-to-date bibliographies for further
study, and much more.
Aimless Love Apr 13 2021 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “America’s favorite poet.”—The Wall
Street Journal From the two-term Poet Laureate of the United States Billy Collins comes his
first volume of new and selected poems in twelve years. Aimless Love combines fifty new poems
with generous selections from his four most recent books—Nine Horses, The Trouble with
Poetry, Ballistics, and Horoscopes for the Dead. Collins’s unmistakable voice, which brings
together plain speech with imaginative surprise, is clearly heard on every page, reminding us
how he has managed to enrich the tapestry of contemporary poetry and greatly expand its
audience. His work is featured in top literary magazines such as The New Yorker, Poetry, and
The Atlantic, and he sells out reading venues all across the country. Appearing regularly in
The Best American Poetry series, his poems appeal to readers and live audiences far and wide
and have been translated into more than a dozen languages. By turns playful, ironic, and
serious, Collins’s poetry captures the nuances of everyday life while leading the reader into
zones of inspired wonder. In the poet’s own words, he hopes that his poems “begin in Kansas
and end in Oz.” Touching on the themes of love, loss, joy, and poetry itself, these poems
showcase the best work of this “poet of plenitude, irony, and Augustan grace” (The New
Yorker). Envoy Go, little book, out of this house and into the world, carriage made of paper
rolling toward town bearing a single passenger beyond the reach of this jittery pen and far
from the desk and the nosy gooseneck lamp. It is time to decamp, put on a jacket and venture
outside, time to be regarded by other eyes, bound to be held in foreign hands. So off you go,
infants of the brain, with a wave and some bits of fatherly advice: stay out as late as you

like, don’t bother to call or write, and talk to as many strangers as you can. Praise for
Aimless Love “[Billy Collins] is able, with precious few words, to make me cry. Or laugh out
loud. He is a remarkable artist. To have such power in such an abbreviated form is deeply
inspiring.”—J. J. Abrams, The New York Times Book Review “His work is poignant,
straightforward, usually funny and imaginative, also nuanced and surprising. It bears
repeated reading and reading aloud.”—The Plain Dealer “Collins has earned almost rock-star
status. . . . He knows how to write layered, subtly witty poems that anyone can understand
and appreciate—even those who don’t normally like poetry. . . . The Collins in these pages is
distinctive, evocative, and knows how to make the genre fresh and relevant.”—The Christian
Science Monitor “Collins’s new poems contain everything you've come to expect from a Billy
Collins poem. They stand solidly on even ground, chiseled and unbreakable. Their phrasing is
elegant, the humor is alive, and the speaker continues to stroll at his own pace through the
plainness of American life.”—The Daily Beast “[Collins’s] poetry presents simple
observations, which create a shared experience between Collins and his readers, while further
revealing how he takes life’s everyday humdrum experiences and makes them vibrant.”—The Times
Leader
Selected Poems Sep 30 2022 Denise Levertov's Selected Poems delivers in a single accessible
volume "one of the essential poets of our time" (Poetry Flash). Culled from two dozen poetry
books, and drawing from six decades of her writing life, The Selected Poems of Denise
Levertov offers a chronological overview of her great body of work. It is splendid and
impressive to have at last a clear, unobstructed view of her ground-breaking poetry—the work
of a poet who, as Kenneth Rexroth put it, "more than anyone, led the redirection of American
poetry...to the mainstream of world literature." Described by Publishers Weekly as "at once
as intimate as Creeley and as visionary as Duncan," Levertov was lauded as "one of the
indispensable poets of our language, one of those few writers to whom it is necessary to pay
attention" by The Malahat Review. No poet is more overdue for a single accessible volume; no
career could be better to have within easy reach.
Words Under the Words Feb 21 2022 A collection of poems in which the author draws upon her
experiences as a Palestinian-American living in the Southwest, and her travels in Central
America, the Middle East, and Asia, to comment upon the shared humanity of different cultures
throughout the world.
Selected Poetry May 27 2022 Selected from the French writer's vast collection of verse, this
bilingual collection introduces readers to the breadth of Hugo's poetic vision.
Selected Poems Apr 25 2022 An award-winning gathering of exquisite poems by a celebrated
poet. Winner of the Pulitzer Prize for Poetry (1992) Winner of the William Carlos Williams
Award (1992) The Selected Poems James Tate's Pulitzer Prize-winning collection and his first
British publication, gathers work from nine previous books, from the Lost Pilot which was a
Yale Younger Poets selection in 1967, through his 1986 collection Reckoner. He is a most
agile poet in a precarious world. Life is alarming and absurd, but properly considered that
absurdity reveals, often with laughter, the something else by which we live. The poems are
about our world, our wrecked, vexed love for it. Tate has been described as a surrealist. If
that is what he is, his surrealism issues in a vision of a world delivered back to itself by
his unillusioned subversion and candor.
Selected Poems Jul 17 2021 "There are no poetic 'subjects' in this book, no conventional
nightingales and daffodils, and there is no acceptance, either, of the traditional rules of
metre and rhyme. As one discerning critic has said: 'We have here, in short, poetry that
expresses freely a modern sensibility, the ways of feeling and the modes of experience of one
fully alive in his own age'. "The main poem in this collection is 'The Waste Land' (1922) to
which Mr. Eliot has himself supplied some revealing footnotes which help the reader to cope
with the associations and allusions in which the poem is so rich. His theme here, as in most
of his other poems, is disillusion with our contemporary civilization, which he contrasts in
several of its aspects with the beliefs and practices of other and earlier races. It is a
difficult poem to follow and even Mr. Eliot's own sign-posts are sometimes cryptic.
Selected Poems Jun 03 2020 A timeless, visionary collection of poems from one of China’s
most acclaimed poets—now available in English for the first time in a generation and
featuring a foreword by his son, contemporary artist and activist Ai Weiwei One of the most
influential poets in Chinese history, Ai Qing is mostly unknown to American readers, but his
work has shaped the nature of poetry in China for decades. Born between the fall of imperial
Manchurian rule and the establishment of the Communist People’s Republic, Ai Qing was at one
time an intimate of Mao Zedong. He would eventually fall out with the leader and be sentenced
to hard labor during the Cultural Revolution, when he was exiled to the remote part of the

country known as “Little Siberia” with his family, including his son, Ai Weiwei. In his work,
Ai Qing tells the story of a China convulsing with change, leaving behind a legacy of
feudalism and imperialism but uncertain about what the future will hold. Breaking with
traditional forms of Chinese poetry, Ai Qing innovatively adapted free verse, writing with a
simple sincerity in clear lines that could be understood by everyday readers. Selected Poems
is an extraordinary collection that traces the powerful inner life of this influential poet
who crafted poems of protest, who longed for a newer, happier age, and who wrote with a
profound lyricism that reaches deep into the heart of the reader.
A Selection of Poetry Mar 25 2022 A good value edition of this fascinating and esoteric
poet's best known works: Smart has fallen out of fashion but his 'Jubilate Agno' remains
bizarre, breathakingly original and, at times, beautiful as a portrait of a mind on the edge
of sanity. Check out our other books at www.dogstailbooks.co.uk
The Selected Poems of Wendell Berry Dec 22 2021 This rich volume reflects the development of
Berry's poetic sensibility. ''the Selected Poems of Wendell Berry makes available cartloads
and heaps of clear and fluent work from Berry's fourteen books of poetry and four decades of
writing, closely documenting the inner and the visible lives Berry sees and feels in
agriculture and in nature.''
Adonis Oct 20 2021 "Frontispiece: Poem and calligraphy by Adonis, XXXX. Translated by Bassam
Frangieh" --T.p. verso.
Selected Poems Jul 05 2020
Selected Poems Nov 28 2019 Drawing from every stage of his career, Derek Walcott's Selected
Poems brings together famous pieces from his early volumes, including "A Far Cry from Africa"
and "A City's Death by Fire," with passages from the celebrated Omeros and selections from
his latest major works, which extend his contributions to reenergizing the contemporary long
poem. Here we find all of Walcott's essential themes, from grappling with the Caribbean's
colonial legacy to his conflicted love of home and of Western literary tradition; from the
wisdom-making pain of time and mortality to the strange wonder of love, the natural world,
and what it means to be human. We see his lifelong labor at poetic crafts, his broadening of
the possibilities of rhyme and meter, stanza forms, language, and metaphor. Edited and with
an introduction by the Jamaican poet and critic Edward Baugh, this volume is a perfect
representation of Walcott's breadth of work, spanning almost half a century.
Selected Later Poems Nov 08 2020 A selection from the last twenty years of C. K. Williams's
career, plus new work—proof of his enduring power C. K. Williams's long career has been a
catalog of surprises, of inventions and reinventions, of honors. His one constant is a
remarkable degree of flexibility, a thrilling ability to shape-shift that goes hand in hand
with an essential, enduring honesty. This rare, heady mix has ensured that William's verses
have remained, from book to book, as fresh and vibrant as they were when he first burst onto
the scene. Selected Later Poems—a generous selection of the last two decades of Williams's
poetry, capped by a gathering of new work—is a testament to that enduring vibrancy. Here are
the passionate, searching, clear-eyed explorations of empathy in The Vigil; here is the
candor and revelation of Repair; here is the agonizing morality of The Singing and Wait, and
the unsparing reflections on aging of Writers Writing Dying; here are the poignant prose
vignettes of All at Once. Williams's poetry is essential because its lyric beauty, precise
and revealing images, and elegant digressions are coupled to a conscience both uneasy and
unflinching. Selected Later Poems is at once a celebration of Williams's career, an
affirmation of his continued position in the pantheon of American poets, and a kind of
reckoning—a reminder of the ways in which art can serve both beauty and justice.
Of this World Dec 30 2019 "Like all of the best poets, Stroud makes the earth again
consolable."--Jim Harrison
Selected Poems Dec 10 2020 This comprehensive selection of Marina Tsvetayeva's poetry
includes complete versions of all her major long poems and poem cycles: Poem of the End, An
Attempt at a Room, Poems to Czechia and New Year Letter. It was the first English translation
to use the new, definitive Russica text of her work.
Selected Poems Oct 27 2019 A post-humous, autobiographical collection of poetry from John
Updike, one of the most celebrated American writers of the twentieth cenury and author of
modern classic novel Rabbit, Run Updike had a boundless capacity for curiosity and delight.
This collection of poems from across his career displays his extraordinary range in form and
subject: from metaphysical epigrams, and lyrical odes to blank-verse sonnets, on topics from
Roman busts to Lucian Freud to postage stamps. These poems are nimble and inventive,
exploring art, science, popular culture, foreign travel, erotic love, growth, decay and
rebirth. Collected in chronological order, from precocious undergraduate efforts to

frequently anthologized classics, this is an autobiography in verse for every Updike fan and
a celebration of twentieth century American life.
Selected Poems Jan 23 2022 A great survivor among the Cavalier poets, most of his poems were
composed in a remote Devonshire parish. Even so, the body of his poetry is large and his
religious vocationhardly shows in the almost innocent exhuberanceof his fine verse.
Selected Poems Mar 13 2021 This collection features perhaps Dylan Thomas' best-known poem,
'Fern Hill' - a profoundly melancholic and wistful meditation on former times; set in the
idyllic Carmarthenshire dairy farm owned by his aunt and uncle when he was a boy. Another
beloved poem 'Do not go gentle into that good night' was written by the poet for his dying
father, exploring the themes of grief, loss and death.
Selected Poems Aug 25 2019 The poems in this selection testify to Osundare's belief in total
poetry, that is poetry enhanced by song, drum and choreography. These are poems to be read
and heard, fusing vibrant lyricism with social relevance. The author has won numerous awards
for his poetry including the Commonwealth Poetry Prize 1986, the Cadbury Poetry Prize 1989
and in 1991 the Noma Award, Africa's most prestigious book prize. Niyi Osundare is currently
Visiting Professor of African Literature at the University of New Orleans.
Sohrab Sepehri Jan 11 2021 The Iranian poet and painter Sohrab Sepehri (1928-1980) is
revered today for many of the things he was criticized for during his lifetime. Born and
raised in the ancient city of Kashan, he was educated in Tehran and travelled widely. A
gentle introvert by nature, he was accused of escapism when his reaction to the world around
him was to go back to nature, mysticism and mythology, poetry and painting. This mystic of
the twentieth century seeks a light that radiates from the individual soul and ultimately
affects its relationship with others and the world around it. While Rumi, the mystic of the
thirteenth century, dances, sings, and chants out loud that he comes from the world of spirit
and is a stranger in the world of matter, Sepehri, quietly aware of humanity in a milieu
alien to its physical, psychological, and spiritual needs, in poetry and painting, appeared
to stroke human consciousness into a tranquility, almost a state of beatitude, which
nevertheless is never quite free of the ongoing struggle for "awareness, understanding and
illumination." Sepehri had a free and sometimes convoluted approach to the verities of life,
insisting that the book of everyday "illusions" must be closed and ... ... one must rise And
walk along the stretch of time, Look at the flowers, hear the enigma. One must run until the
end of being ... One must sit close to the unfolding, Some place between rapture and
illumination. (Both Line and Space. Bk.8) In this fresh translation, Bahiyeh Afnan Shahid
successfully conveys the meaning, feelings, and sensitivity of the Persian original allowing
the reader to appreciate the pertinence of Sepehri to the twenty-first century.Sohrab
Sepehri, poet and painter, was born in Kashan, Iran in 1928 and was claimed by cancer in
1980. He had an upbringing that tried to discipline and shape him, whether at home or at
school, but he was not exactly a conformist. He was an intelligent, sensitive, artistically
gifted, poetically expressive, somewhat withdrawn, soft-spoken human being. Sepehri started
painting and writing poetry at an early age. He excelled at both. For both he received
acclaim and criticism. Now he is enshrined as one of the foremost Iranian poets and painters
of the twentieth century. This modern-day aref (mystic), poet. and painter is convincingly
sincere in his heartfelt and touching approach to the way we must look at our world, and our
fellow humans, in these stressful, problematic times.
Selected Poems Jul 25 2019 Robert Browning, a towering poetic presence of the Victorian era,
was hailed by Henry James as a tremendous and incomparable modern. The sheer immediacy and
colloquial energy of his poetry ensure enduring appeal. Browning paints landscapes both
suburban and sublime, combines lyric and demotic language, and introduces everyday events of
the streets and marketplace into the rarified world of Victorian poetry. This edition
includes examples from the early Dramatic Lyrics (1842) and Dramatic Romances and Lyrics
(1845); from the masterpieces Mena and Women (1855) and Dramatis Personae (1864), and from
the less familiar works of his later years. Together they convey the intensity, the lyric
beauty, and the vitality of Browning's poetry. For more than seventy years, Penguin has been
the leading publisher of classic literature in the English-speaking world. With more than
1,700 titles, Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best works throughout
history and across genres and disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide authoritative
texts enhanced by introductions and notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors,
as well as up-to-date translations by award-winning translators.
Book of Poems (Selection)/Libro de poemas (Selección) Sep 18 2021 DIVSelections from the
1921 work Libro de poemas spotlight 55 poems, all imbued with the spirit and folklore of the
beloved poet's native Andalusia. Introduction. Notes. /div

Selected Poems Nov 01 2022 James Applewhite has produced nine extraordinary books of poetry.
This volume is the first anthology of his remarkable oeuvre. It brings together
chronologically arranged selections from all of his previous books, from the first, published
in 1975, through the most recent, published in 2002. Applewhite’s poetry is deeply rooted in
the history and rhythms of rural North Carolina, where he was born and raised, and these
poems mark stages in an artistic and personal journey he has undertaken over the past thirty
years. In impeccable and surprising language, Applewhite depicts the social conventions,
changes, frictions, and continuities of small southern towns. He celebrates that which he
values as decent and life-enhancing, and his veneration is perhaps most apparent in his
response to the natural world, to the rivers and trees and flowers. Yet Applewhite’s love for
his native land is not straightforward. His verse chronicles his conflicted feelings for the
region that gave him the initial, evocative language of place and immersed him in a blazing
sensory world while it also bequeathed the distortions, denials, and prejudices that make it
so painful a labyrinth. Rendering troubled legacies as well as profound decency, Applewhite
reveals the universally human in a distinctively local voice, within dramatic and mundane
moments of hope and sorrow and faith.
The Selected Poems of Wang Wei Jun 23 2019 A selection of definitive works by the acclaimed
eighth-century Chinese writer offers insight into his mastery of the short imagistic
landscape poem, his assiduous practice of Zen Buddhism, and ability to convey philosophical
and sensory concepts in a style that has remained accessible to subsequent generations.
Original.
The Selected Poems of Emily Dickinson May 03 2020 Emily Dickinson lived as a recluse in
Amherst, Massachusetts, dedicating herself to writing a "letter to the world"--the 1,775
poems left unpublished at her death in 1886. Today, Dickinson stands in the front rank of
American poets. This enthralling collection includes more than four hundred poems that were
published between Dickinson's death and 1900. They express her concepts of life and death, of
love and nature, and of what Henry James called "the landscape of the soul." And as Billy
Collins suggests in his Introduction, "In the age of the workshop, the reading, the poetry
conference and festival, Dickinson reminds us of the deeply private nature of literary art."
Devotions Sep 06 2020 A New York Times Bestseller, chosen as Oprah's "Books That Help Me
Through" for Oprah's Book Club “No matter where one starts reading, Devotions offers much to
love, from Oliver's exuberant dog poems to selections from the Pulitzer Prize-winning
American Primitive, and Dream Work, one of her exceptional collections. Perhaps more
important, the luminous writing provides respite from our crazy world and demonstrates how
mindfulness can define and transform a life, moment by moment, poem by poem.” —The Washington
Post “It’s as if the poet herself has sidled beside the reader and pointed us to the poems
she considers most worthy of deep consideration.” —Chicago Tribune Pulitzer Prize-winning
poet Mary Oliver presents a personal selection of her best work in this definitive collection
spanning more than five decades of her esteemed literary career. Throughout her celebrated
career, Mary Oliver has touched countless readers with her brilliantly crafted verse,
expounding on her love for the physical world and the powerful bonds between all living
things. Identified as "far and away, this country's best selling poet" by Dwight Garner, she
now returns with a stunning and definitive collection of her writing from the last fifty
years. Carefully curated, these 200 plus poems feature Oliver's work from her very first book
of poetry, No Voyage and Other Poems, published in 1963 at the age of 28, through her most
recent collection, Felicity, published in 2015. This timeless volume, arranged by Oliver
herself, showcases the beloved poet at her edifying best. Within these pages, she provides us
with an extraordinary and invaluable collection of her passionate, perceptive, and muchtreasured observations of the natural world.
Selected Poems Aug 06 2020 Intense verbal music with a jazz feeling; invention against the
grain of expectation; intelligence racing among materials with the variety of a busy
street—these have been the qualities of Robert Pinsky's work since his first book, Sadness
and Happiness (1975), celebrated for setting a new direction in American poetry. At that
time, responding to a question about that book, Pinsky said: "I would like to write a poetry
which could contain every kind of thing, while keeping all the excitement of poetry." That
ambition was realized in a new way with each of his books, including the book-length personal
monologue An Explanation of America; the transformed autobiography of History of My Heart;
the bestselling translation The Inferno of Dante; and, most recently, the savage, inventive
Gulf Music. That variety and renewal are represented in this brilliantly chosen volume.
Selected Poems Aug 30 2022 A career-defining retrospective by a much-beloved contemporary
master.

Selected Poetry of William Wordsworth Aug 18 2021 Selected Poetry of William Wordsworth
represents Wordsworth’s prolific output, from the poems first published in Lyrical Ballads in
1798 that changed the face of English poetry to the late “Yarrow Revisited.” Wordsworth’s
poetry is celebrated for its deep feeling, its use of ordinary speech, the love of nature it
expresses, and its representation of commonplace things and events. As Matthew Arnold notes,
“[Wordsworth’s poetry] is great because of the extraordinary power with which [he] feels the
joy offered to us in nature, the joy offered to us in the simple elementary affections and
duties.”
Selected Poems Jan 29 2020 Presents a collection of some of T. S. Eliot's best-known poems,
including "The Love Song of J. Alfred Prufrock," "The Waste Land," and "Whispers of
Immortality."
Selected Poems of Wallace Stevens Jun 15 2021 The first new selection of this acclaimed
poet’s work in nearly twenty years—now in paperback—is a rich reminder to poetry readers of
his lasting contribution and his unending ability to puzzle, fascinate, and delight us.
Particles: New and Selected Poems Oct 08 2020 "Gerber has a gentle touch and an unaffected,
articulate voice that can be smart, funny, wise—sometimes all at the same time."—Library
Journal "[Gerber] is one of the most adept and accessible of the poets who explore the
meaning of humans' relation with earth and existence itself."—ForeWord Into a frenzied world
that hurtles ever faster somewhere, Dan Gerber's poetry offers a necessary and reflective
presence. Drawing upon eight previous collections, and including a book-length selection of
new poems, this retrospective tunes its senses to the natural world and a provenance that
includes the influence of Buddhism, English Romanticism, and a deep reading of Rainer Maria
Rilke's oeuvre. Pastoral and expansive, Gerber's poetry is concerned with the universe just
outside each of our windows—the immediately viewable landscape in front of us and the
mysterious vastness beyond. From "Dark Matter": The visible drapes itself around the
invisible, the way my jacket takes its shape from my shoulders. An unseen gravity whirls near
the center of our galaxy, an unseen heart near the center of the bodies in which we desire. I
seldom think of Neptune out there, way beyond my pointing to it on a summer night . . . Dan
Gerber is the author of eight collections of poetry, three novels, a book of short stories,
and two books of nonfiction. A former professional race-car driver, he has traveled
extensively as a journalist, particularly in Africa. He lives in Santa Ynez, California.
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